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Dear all, 

Happy new year! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas break. This letter is to update you on our fundraising 

efforts over the Autumn term, how the money will be used and to provide you with some dates for your 

diaries.  

 

Fundraising Update – Autumn 2023 

We have had a successful fundraising term, so a massive thank you to all who helped with this and for all the 

donations and support at the various events. In total we have raised £6,210!!  

 

 

With some of this money the PTA have been able to provide school with the funds required to purchase the 

Jigsaw PSHE resources and for the annual Drumba subscription. Fundraising continues to provide the funds to 

upgrade the KS1 playground. 

 

Previous year’s fundraising helped provide the funds for the KS2 trim trail, which was installed in the Summer. 

From buying iPads, putting interactive whiteboards in every classroom and refurbishing and restocking the 

library, to creating the hub and music rooms and paying for Year 6 leavers’ gifts and after-SATs party every year, 

what the PTA does makes a real difference. Everything we fundraise for benefits all children in the school and 

many of them wouldn’t exist if it weren’t for our efforts. We appreciate your support with these efforts. Please 

contact us if you would like to become more involved, we always welcome new members and new ideas! 

 

 

 



Forthcoming events and dates for diaries 

Spring Term 

Non-uniform day and cake sale – 9th February  

£1 donation for children to wear non-uniform and cakes will be on sale (50p each). Cake donations welcome. 

Please drop off at child’s classroom at drop off.  

 

Adult Drumba session – Date TBC 

Want to know what your children are on about when they talk about Drumba?! We are hoping to offer a taster 

session so that parents/carers can experience it– look out for further information that will be coming out 

about this! 

 

World Book Day - 7th March 

To accompany the school celebration of world book day, the PTA will be offering the chance for children to win 
Golden Tickets – further details to follow.  

Easter trail – more details to follow. 

 

Summer Term 

Break the Rules Day – Friday 19th April 

Quiz night – TBC 

Garage Safari Sale – Sunday 19th May 

Summer fair – Saturday 6th July 

Summer Disco – Thursday 11th July 

 

 

Other reminders: 

Pre-loved Uniform 

Apologies that we have not been able to fill some of the uniform requests we have received recently. However, 

we have now received a lot of uniform donations from the uniform bank. We are in the process of sorting through 

these and once sorted, we will do a few uniform sales after school. You can also request specific uniform by e-

mailing us at bjpta@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk. If you have logo uniform to donate, we now ask that this is 

dropped off at the school office. This will allow us to replenish our logo uniform supplies more quickly.  

 

How to contact us: 

E-mail: bjpta@burtonjoyce.notts.sch.uk 

Whatsapp groups. Each year Whatsapp group has a PTA class rep in it who can help respond to queries. If you are not on 

the year Whatsapp group and wish to be added, please e-mail us and we can arrange for you to be added.   

Facebook: if you are on Facebook please like our Facebook page www.facebook.com/BurtonJoycePrimarySchoolPTA. 
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